

The Senate

STATE CAPITOL HONOLULU, HAWAII 96813 May 5, 2020

Mr. Chris Tatum, CEO Hawaii Tourism Authority 1801 Kalakaua Avenue #1 Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Mr. Tatum:

At the May 4, 2020 meeting held by the Senate's Special Committee on COVID 19, the Department of Transportation, Hawaii Tourism Authority, and HIEMA walked the Committee through the State's process to screen, advise, and enforce the 14-day quarantine. Based on the information collected through this process you were asked to provide the Committee the number of passengers who are:

- Returning to private residences;
- Staying in hotels; and
- The percentage of visitors with a hotel reservation of less than 14 days.

The Committee requests your response by 9:00 am, Thursday, May 7, 2020.

As for responses that you receive from the various parties listed in this memo, please provide this Committee with a copy of their responses, if any, as soon as they are received.

Please email your response to all Senate Special Committee COVID-19 members. Should you have any questions, please contact Dane Wicker at 586-6639 or via email at d.wicker@capitol.hawaii.gov.

Mahalo,

Senator Donovan Dela Cruz Senator Jarrett Keohokalole Senator Michelle N. Kidani Senator Donna Mercado Kim Senator Sharon Moriwaki Senator Kurt Fevella

Cc: Senate President All Senators